HANGAR FLYING WITH EAA 690 OCTOBER, 1981

PRESIDENT - John Popps, 939-6610

VICE PRESIDENT - Harold Stalcup, 921-9468

SECRETARY - Earl Evans, 921-3403
TREASURER - Ken Sharp, 923-2126
DESIGNEE - Rob Mancini, 963-6336
NEWSLETTER EDITOR - Earl Evans, 921-3403

NEXT MEETING: Friday, 10/9/81

8:00 p.m.

Stn. Mtn. Airport

## REPORT ON NEXT MEETING

Our October meeting will be at the Stone Mtn. Airport. We will meet in the classroom in the Operations Building. Our guest speaker will be Mr. Bill Fish from the Flight Service Station. Bill will explain the functions of the Flight Service Stations and tell us about the services that are offerred to pilots. There will be a question and answer session, so this is your chance to have those questions answered that you have never had a chance to ask.

We will also appoint a nominating committee to select a slate of officers for our election in November. Please bring folding chairs to the meeting and bring a friend.

## REPORT ON LAST MEETING

Our Sept. meeting was held at Bob's Toy & Hobby Shop. We would like to thank Bob for supplying the meeting place. Jim Thomas of A. E. Petsche Co. put on an excellent program on electrical wiring for aircraft along with a demonstration. We than Jim for taking time to meet with our chapter.

We voted to donate \$150 to the building fund in Oshkosh (the check has been mailed We have setup the following meeting schedule:

Nov. 13th, 8:00 p.m. Stone Mtn. Airport - Election of Officers
Joel Levine to have the program

Dec. 11th, Open - we need someone to plan program

Well, that's it - see you at the next meeting. Earl

/phe